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Chairman Green, Vice Chair Greenspan and members of the House Transportation and Public 

Safety committee, thank you for letting Representative Kick and I present House Bill 344 to you 

today.  

House Bill 344 would create the “Medina County” license plate to commemorate Medina 

County’s bicentennial. Founded in 1818, Medina is a county that is proud of its heritage. 

Comprised of 4 cities, 7 villages, and 17 townships, Medina County has a rich history, diverse in 

culture.  

The Medina County Historical Society has already collected the signatures required for the 

specialty plates, and after a countywide contest, have selected a design for the license plate. All 

proceeds of these plates would assist the Medina County Historical Society for bicentennial events 

in 2018, and will be distributed to the local historical societies after 2018. 

Further, this bill has a companion in the Senate: Senate Bill 230, sponsored by President Obhof. 

Thank you Chairman Green for bringing this bill before the committee. We are available for any 

questions.  
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